
EVENT:  NJSDA Community Meeting 

TOPIC:  Upcoming construction of the    

    new Perth Amboy Seaman Avenue E.S.
  

DATE:   Tuesday, June 13, 2017 

TIME:   7:00 PM 

LOCATION: William C. McGinnis M.S.— Media    

    Center  

ADDRESS: 271 State Street  

    Perth Amboy, New Jersey 
 

 

The New Jersey Schools Development Authority will: 

provide area residents with an update on what to      

expect throughout the construction of the new Seaman 

Avenue Elementary School and answer questions       

regarding the project.   

 

You are invited 

For further information, please contact Edye Maier,  

SDA Deputy Director of Communications 609-858-2909. 


